
From: Walter Schroeder <Walter.Schroeder@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2022 10:24 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: IFCA Conference 
 

Sir,  
As requested, I attended the IFCA (Illinois Fire Chiefs Conference) in Peoria IL on October 17, 18 
and 19th. My attendance was sponsored by the Chicago Firefighters Foundation.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Walter Schroeder 

District Chief 
Chicago Fire Department 
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